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Toastmasters International District 69 

District Executive Committee (DEC) meeting  

District Director Report 

 

The year is three quarters of the way over and we’re into the final quarter. The 

District Trio recently travelled to all the Division Conferences, although we were split 

up for the last four conferences.  

I missed the Eastern Division (I remained at my home Division (Southern)) And on 

the following weekend, Nicky and Alex attended the Northern Division Conference, 

while I attended the Pasifika Division Conference. 

District organised COT was a tremendous success with the 10 online sessions run. I 

received many comments of appreciation regarding the program and the various 

sessions.  

I want to thank Thomas Krafft, Kate Norris and their team of presenters of a 

wonderful training event. Attendance at the event was also an improvement on 

Round 2 attendance from last year. 

DLT 3 was run at the Kedron Wavell Services Club in February and was a success, 

although numbers were down on last year. 

During my visit to Port Moresby, I was able to visit 5 clubs to talk to the members. 

Most sessions consisted of me talking to the members and then trying to answer 

their questions.  

I was thrilled by the level of enthusiasm displayed by the members for the 

opportunity to interact with a member of the District.  

We will be seeing a number of them at this years District 69 Conference in May 

District Re-Alignment Committee has been reviewing the status of the clubs, Areas 

and Divisions within the District.  

The District Re-Alignment Committee Chair’s preliminary report has been submitted 

and is available online at the District 69 website. 
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The District Leadership Committee Chair’s report regarding nominations for District 

Officers (District Trio and Division Directors) for the 2025-26 Toastmasters year has 

been completed.  

The DLC Chair’s report has been submitted and is available online at the District 69 

website.  

Unfortunately, although there was discussion of a preliminary report at the February 

DEC meeting, I didn’t distribute the final the report in the correct timeframe for the 

District Council meeting on 27th April.  

The implications of this have been discussed separately with the endorsed 

candidates and a separate email has been sent to the District.  

The District 69 2025 Conference Committee Chair will also provide an update on 

progress. 

About a third of the Area Director Club Visit Reports have been entered into the TI 

portal.  

Although the Area Directors have until the end of May to complete and submit their 

Club Visit reports.  

I encourage all of you to complete the reports and submit them ASAP. This will be of 

benefit to the clubs and their members. 

 

I Lou Cervetto, District Director move that the District 69 Director’s report be 

adopted. 


